Committee of Adjustment

From: Raymond Sartor

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 3:33 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment
Subject: 60 Ontario St

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
I am a local resident and property owner of the Arthur St / Ontario St area of Guelph.

| am very pleased to hear from the article | have read in Guelph Today that the eye sore that was once and old

gas station will soon be changed into something much needed in our community

There is no Barber Shop or Convenience Store or Coffee shop in this area which is something that it is lacking.

For what it is worth | fully support this new establishment and give it my seal of approval .

| hope it goes through in your upcoming hearing .

Raymond Sartor





